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FFWPU Thailand welcomed new 39 students as new CARP center member of Ideal Youth Project under 

the guidance of Dr. Lek Thaveetermsakul, CIG Special Envoy. 

 

This results come from half year of investment and hard work of witnessing and education of Vision of 

True Parent regarding of Ideal Youth and Ideal Family many high schools of Thailand. 

 

Rev. Kamol Thananopvarn, National Leader and Dr. Lek Thaveetermsakul gave welcoming remark and 

opening remark to welcome these new students. 

 

They will join 7 days Divine Principle Workshop and receive training program in order to become faithful 

CARP members to take ownership for the restoration of CIG and fulfillment of Vision 2027 in Thailand. 

 

 

 


